It is with sadness that we announce the passing of Laurence “Larry” Kearns, father of Maggie Daly
(CISPG Finance Officer). Larry died Wednesday, December 19, 2018.

Prayers will be held on Friday, December 21, 5:00 PM and the funeral Mass on Saturday, December 22,
2018 11:00 AM at Immaculate Conception Parish.

Larry came to the Diocese of Prince George in 1958 and he worked in many parishes. In 1973, under
the direction of Bishop O’Grady, he took on the role of Director and Maintenance for Camp Morice
until he and his family moved to Prince George in 1996.

From 1996 to date Larry was part of Sacred Heart Cathedral and Immaculate Conception Parish.

We express our deepest condolences to the Kearns Family.

Eternal rest grant to him, O Lord; and let perpetual light shine upon him. May his soul, and the souls of
all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.
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